
Friday, October 15, 2021 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 

 

Dons:  Get ready for Homecoming Spirit Week! 
 Monday:  “Wear Spooky Colors” 
 Tuesday:  “Scary Movie T-Shirt 
 (Remember, no weapons on your t-shirt) 
 Wednesday:  “Halloween Accessories” 
 Thursday:  “Stuffed Animal Day” 
 Friday:  “Anything But A Backpack” 
 
Attention All Dons:  Homecoming tickets are on sale NOW!  
Everyday at lunch in the Center Quad. 
 
Today concludes Hispanic Heritage Month:  Chicanismo is 
the ideology behind the Chicano movement, based on a 
number of important factors that helped shape a social 
uprising to fight for the liberties of Mexican Americans. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

The All In Club will be having a meeting TODAY during 
lunch in Room 407.  We will be going over our 
fundraisers, planning for future club events and future 
planting events with Amigos De Los Rios.  Everyone is 
welcome to join.  See you there! 
 
Helping Hands Club:  Please join Ms. Rivas in Room 302 
during lunch TODAY to discuss Tiny Village, Operation 
Christmas Child and fundraising events. 

Clubs & Activities 

Dons:  Is there a teacher or staff member on campus that 
has been a major part of your life?  Have you always 
wanted to thank them but are too embarrassed to?  If so, 
stop by Room 513 during brunch or head over to our 
Yearbook Instagram and email to send us your message.  
We will be including some of these in our yearbook this 
year.  Let that special teacher know what they’ve done for 
you.  We can keep these anonymous if you want. 
 
Dons:  TODAY is THE LAST DAY to purchase last year’s 
special yearbook.  This book documents our year in  
Quarantine and shows the resilience of the Sierra Vista 
DONS spirit.  If you would like to purchase this, you 
MUST do so by Friday, October 15th.  The cost is $85.  
Please see Mrs. Diaz in the ASB Office and bring your 
receipt during brunch to Room 513 to pick up your book .  
Hurry up, once the books are gone, they are gone forever. 
 
Seniors, Athletes and Club Members:  Are you interested 
in purchasing an ad in the yearbook?  Ads must be  
Purchased online at yearbookforever.com.  Please include 
your email when purchasing as we will be contacting you 
for your pictures.  Not sure how to get started?  We will be 
holding an informational meeting on October 20th at 
5:00pm on WebEx.  Visit our website and Instagram for 
more details or stop by Room 513 at brunch for help.  All 
ads must be purchased and completed by November 15th. 

Yearbook 

All Dons who are interested in Wrestling:  Wrestling begins 
practicing next Monday, October 18th, at 3:45 in the Gym 
but you must be cleared in order to step foot on that mat.  
Please come to Room 321 to get further information or to 
check to make sure you are cleared to play. 
 
Attention students interested in playing Softball: try-outs 
will be held Tuesday, October 19th, through Thursday,  
October 21st, after school at the softball field. 


